
 

 

 Winchelsea Primary School  

       Summer ’23 Online Safety Newsletter 

Dear Parents,  

Come rain or shine, over the summer holidays your children and young people will be 

spending longer on gaming consoles. It is imperative that parents take an active role and 

understand gaming (it isn't just playing games), the games their children are playing, potential 

risks and how to mitigate those risks. 

 

Internet Matters have a whole gaming hub, a library of information just for parents covering 

the areas above and more. You can get to the gaming hub HERE. 

Below is some information around Parent controls. Hopefully you will find this quick guide 

helpful in supporting you as parents to put controls in place within your home.  

However, some of the best advice I can give you is to not always rely on parent controls to 

monitor your child but to check yourself what they are watching and playing especially with 

younger children. When they go on-line try to make it a communal place in the house and not 

hidden away in their bedrooms. 

Have a great Summer holiday and have fun but stay safe on-line! 

Thanks 

Fiona Cox 

 

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=9e4b522a92&e=687a3f9bb4


 

 

 

 



 

 

 


